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Class News from Firs Class
Firs had fun when the Police car visited. They got to try on the hat, wear the 

coat, go in the Police van and listen to the very loud siren!

This Week
Parent Partnership 26th June: Please note that the June Parent Partnership 

meeting has moved to Tuesday 26th June. It will be at the usual time and will be 

about “Wikis” - a service that allows young people with SEN and their families to 

share their stories and information privately online with professionals and carers.

Edinburgh Run!: Marc Scott, nephew to our own Peter and Kay Tyler, is running the 

Edinburgh Half-Marathon in aid of QEII next weekend. If you would like to 

sponsor him, the JustGiving link is:  www.justgiving.com/fundraising/marc-scotty

Privacy Notice: The new Privacy Notice for Pupils has been sent home this week. 

It can also be viewed on our website: 

www.queenelizabeth2.w-sussex.sch.uk/website/privacy_policy_gdpr/351487

Gala Tickets: Our Gala performance at The Capitol is on Wednesday 13th & Thursday 

14th June at 7pm. Tickets are on sale NOW, directly from the theatre’s box office. The 

school will be closed for an INSET day on Friday 15th June. Please note that due to the 

large number of performers onstage, we are unable to offer seats in the Circle for sale, 

so please don’t wait to purchase tickets thinking that you will be able to get Circle seats on 

a future release. All available tickets are now on sale and when they’re gone that’s it!

Student Council Awards
Austin, Willows - Kite Art

Oaks - Strawberries garden craft work

http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/marc-scotty
http://www.queenelizabeth2.w-sussex.sch.uk/website/privacy_policy_gdpr/351487


Coffee Mornings/Afternoons
Coffee mornings/afternoons replace Parents’ Evenings and give you the opportunity to meet 

individually with your child’s teacher. If you are unable to attend please contact your teacher directly 

to arrange a time to suit you.

Future Dates:

Friday 25th May 10.00am - Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Thursday 7th June 10.00am - Sixth Form (Oaks and Firs)

Thursday 21st June 10.30am - Primary (Willows, Palms, Chestnut, Beech & Elms)

Open Mornings/Afternoons
Our Open Mornings & Afternoons are a chance to come into school and join in with class activities 

alongside your child. Your class will let you know the details of the planned activity as each date 

approaches.

Future Dates:

Friday 6th July 2.00pm - Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Monday 9th July 10.00am - Firs

Class News from Chestnut Class
Chestnut really enjoyed a visit from a policeman and his car! We took it in turns to sit in the front of 

the car and even got to press a few different switches for the lights and the siren! As you can see, we 

also loved dressing up and trying on the policeman's hats. 

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: 21/06/18 & 19/07/18. To book yourself a clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth 

Scott Gilba please contact Alison Mitchison in the Office.

Parent Support Group: These are on Thursdays. Dates for this year are 24/05/18 (Managing 

Anxiety), 26/06/18 (Online “Wikis” for SEN) & 19/07/18. The group meets for lunch at 12.30pm and 

the speaker usually starts at 1pm. If you are planning to attend please let us know in advance as we are 

unable to order lunches on the day. If you have a topic you would like to be covered please let us know.
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